
 

 
 

Date:     February 19, 2025 

To:        State Agencies  

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        New Award - Life, Accidental Death & Dismemberment, STD and LTD Insurance 

 
 
The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” one (1) contact for  Life, Accidental Death & Dismemberment, STD 
and LTD Insurance.  The Initial Contract Period is from January 1, 2026, to December 31, 2026, with suppliers 
starting to provide services as of January 1, 2025.  

 

New Contract: 

Contract Number Supplier 

CTR075883 Hartford Life and Accident Insurance Company 

 

This contract set will replace the current Life, Accidental Death & Dismemberment, STD, and LTD Insurance 
contracts that expire on 12/31/25. 

If there are any questions, Please contact Curtis Rohlfs at Curtis.Rohlfs@azdoa.gov 

 


